

JOHN LAIR, President - TOM HARGIS, Vice-President, General Manager

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler Box 103 Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Sir:

This is to acknowledge your Q-S-L of June 1st. We were conducting test transmissions for frequency adjustments from two o'clock A.M. until two-thirty O'clock A.M. on this date and will continue to conduct test transmissions on the first Saturday of each month.

On the morning of June 1st. we were so badly covered by W R A D in Radford, Va. that our Monitoring Station was unable to cover us and had to repeat the test on Jine 8th. W R V K is a new station and located in Renfro Valley, Kentucky, which is two miles north of Mt. Vernon. Thank you again for your Q-S-L.

JDJ/nt

John D. Jennings, Jr.
Chief Engineer
ELCOME to
ENFRO
ALLEY
ENTUCKY

1460 kc 500 watts

I ours very truly,